
From: Hugo Lopez <Hugo.Lopez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 3:06 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Raymond Lopez 
<Raymond.Lopez@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Received Gift - Don Julio 1942 Tequila (15th Ward) 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I wanted to inform you that our office received a bottle of Don Julio 1942 Tequila from Jack Patel, owner 
of Buchanas Food & Liquors – 1834 West 47th Street. The bottle’s market value is $149. The bottle will 
be donated to the Back of the Yards Neighborhood Council. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Hugo A. Lopez 
Troubled Buildings & Public Safety 
Ward Infrastructure | Office Communications 
Business & Intergovernmental Affairs 
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